
Eco Team Minutes 

Friday 22nd November, 2019  

The Eco Team met on Friday dinner time to discuss current issues.  

 

• Children were reminded that they must have their dinner first before going to pick the litter.  

• Once they have had their dinner they will collect the litter pickers from Mr Norman’s class 

and begin picking litter in all play grounds. It does not matter which playground their year 

group is on.  

• Light monitors will turn lights off in classrooms at dinner times (only in classrooms that 

teachers are not in).  

• 5 members of the team that attended the Primary Environmental Conference told the group 

the importance of respecting the school through picking up litter and turning of lights. It was 

discussed that teaching other members of the school to respect the school grounds is the 

start of learning how to look after the planet correctly.   

• The team were told that they are doing a great job.  

 

 


